
$559,000 - 7979 Gulf Blvd Apt 162, NAVARRE
MLS® #955524 

$559,000
2 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 800 sqft
Condominiums on 0.00 Acres

SUNDUNES CONDO, NAVARRE, FL

Welcome to your serene coastal escape in
beautiful Navarre Beach. This stunning Gulf
front condo blends elegant views with cozy
charm, perfect for a dreamy beachside retreat.
Enjoy breathtaking water views and the
soothing sounds of the waves from your two
bedrooms, including a master suite with
en-suite bath and balcony to wake up in a
great mood. The living area is filled with
natural light and Gulf views, and the kitchen
has great views while cooking and enjoying
dinner. Relax on your private balcony with a
6th floor view of the Gulf. Amenities include a
beachfront pool, beach access, and parking.
Close to dining, shopping, and local
attractions, this condo is ideal for a family
getaway or romantic retreat. This unit is on
vacation rental program and stays booked!
Contact Bra

Built in 1987

Essential Information

MLS® # 955524

Price $559,000

Bedrooms 2

Bathrooms 2.00

Full Baths 2

Square Footage 800

Acres 0.00

Year Built 1987



Type Condominiums

Sub-Type Condominiums

Style N/A

Status Active

Community Information

Address 7979 Gulf Blvd Apt 162

Area Navarre/Gulf Breeze

Subdivision SUNDUNES CONDO

City NAVARRE

County SANTA ROSA

State FL

Zip Code 32566

Amenities

Amenities BBQ Pit/Grill, Pool, Short Term Rental - Allowed, Waterfront

Utilities Public Sewer Available, Public Water Available

Is Waterfront Yes

Waterfront GULF

Water View BAY, GULF

Has Pool Yes

Pool Community

Interior

Heating Heat: Central Electric

Cooling A/C: Central Electric

Exterior

Exterior Concrete

Exterior Features Balcony

School Information

Elementary HOLLEY-NAVARRE

Middle HOLLEY-NAVARRE

High NAVARRE

Additional Information

HOA Fees 780.00

HOA Fees Freq. Monthly
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